
We	 currently	 have	 exciting	 opportunities	 for	 Orthotists	 to	 join	 our
established	clinical	teams	in	Leeds!

An	 exciting	 opportunity	 has	 arisen	 for	 both	 a	 developing	 Orthotist	 and	 an
experienced	Orthotist	to	join	our	established	clinical	team	within	our	partnership
contract	with	Leeds	Teaching	Hospitals	NHS	Trust.	The	role	in	Leeds	provides	an
ideal	opportunity	for	the	successful	candidate	to	further	enhance	their	clinical
skills	 and	 knowledge	 in	 orthotics	 by	 working	 in	 specialist	 MDT	 clinics	 and
delivering	innovative	orthotic	treatment	solutions.

Working	alongside	a	team	of	9	Orthotists	and	an	orthotic	technical	assistant	in
one	 of	 the	 UK’s	 largest	 orthotic	 services,	 you	 will	 be	 well	 supported	 in	 your
development	with	a	plethora	of	experience	around	you.	Strong	team	working,
confidence	and	the	enthusiasm	to	further	your	clinical	career	are	key	attributes
for	this	role.

The	service	in	Leeds	is	based	around	3	main	hospital	sites:	Seacroft,	St	James
and	Leeds	General	Infirmary.	Seacroft	is	our	main	hub	where	we	work	alongside
the	prosthetics	service	and	run	up	to	4	orthotic	outpatient	clinics	per	day.	We
are	 fortunate	 to	have	excellent,	well-appointed	clinical	 facilities	at	all	our	sites
and	 good	 access	 to	 workshop	 facilities	 and	 onsite	 orthotics	 stock.	 We	 have
developed	 strong	 MDT	 relationships	 and	 are	 well	 regarded	 within;	 Diabetes,
Rehabilitation	 medicine,	 Orthopaedics,	 Rheumatology,	 Neurology	 and
Paediatrics	and	have	dedicated	clinics	 running	within	each	of	 the	specialities.
This	offers	excellent	opportunities	to	seek	specialism	within	a	particular	field	of
particular	 interest	 to	 you.	 We	 are	 also	 actively	 involved	 in	 clinical	 research
studies	 allowing	 Orthotists	 the	 opportunity	 be	 involved	 in	 orthotics	 based
research.

We	 are	 also	 currently	 involved	 in	 the	 clinic	 planning	 stages	 for	 the	 exciting
“Building	the	Leeds	Way”	project	which	 is	 the	building	of	2	new	cutting-edge
hospitals	(an	adult	and	children’s	hospital)	within	the	centre	of	Leeds	due	to	be
completed	in	2025.

As	 part	 of	 your	 role	 you	 will	 be	 expected	 to	 work	 autonomously	 to	 clinically
assess	and	treat	a	variety	of	different	conditions,	using	the	full	extent	of	your
clinical	knowledge	and	current	evidence-based	practices.	Good	communication
skills	 are	 essential	 for	 the	 patient	 experience,	 but	 also	 to	 develop	 strong
relationships	 with	 key	 referrers	 within	 the	 multi-disciplinary	 team.	 Steeper	 will
commit	to	developing	your	skills	further	through	mentorship,	coaching	and	also
within	our	internal	clinical	training	programmes	facilitated	by	our	National	Training
Manager.	We	may	also	ask	you	to	be	involved	in	wider	company	initiatives	such
as	 our	 Best	 Practice,	 Product	 Evaluation	 and	 Innovation	 forum	 groups,	 or
assisting	in	new	product	development,	meaning	your	career	with	Steeper	could
be	broader	and	more	dynamic	than	your	clinical	role	alone.

If	you	care	passionately	about	the	service	you	deliver,	act	with	integrity	in	ethical
decision	 making	 and	 care	 about	 making	 a	 difference	 to	 patient’s	 lives,	 then
Steeper	 would	 be	 a	 great	 career	 opportunity	 as	 your	 next	 clinical	 role.	 Any
successful	candidate	will	 receive	a	competitive	salary	based	upon	experience
and	will	qualify	for	our	employment	benefits	scheme.

For	 informal	 discussions	 or	 for	 more	 information	 please	 call	 Mark	 Smith	 on
07977436115	or	by	email	mark.smith@steepergroup.com
	
If	you	would	like	to	work	with	the	largest	group	of	Prosthetists	and	Orthotists	in
the	country,	 then	please	apply	by	sending	your	CV	to	hr@steepergroup.com.
For	 further	 information	 on	 these	 exciting	 positions	 please	 visit	 our	 website
https://www.steepergroup.com/about-steeper/our-people/careers/
	
Applicants	must	be	HCPC	registered	and	preferably	members	of	BAPO.
Closing	date	–	30th	November	2021
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